
SAND CITY ARTS COMMITTEE
MEETING THURSDAY, JUNE 3, 2OO4

7:00 P.M. Sand City Council Chambers
1 Sylvan Park, Sand City, CA 93955

I. CALL TO ORDER at 7:1o P.M.

II. ROLL CALL
Present were Todd, Heinz, Johnny and Deirdre. Absent Greg Hawthorne

III. ADDITIONS OR CHANGES TO THE AGENDA
None

IV

VI.

VII.

VIII.

PREYIOUS MINT]TES
A. Approval of January 22, 2oo4 Minutes

Motion to approve the January zzed minutes was made by Heinz and Second by
Johnny

OLD BUSINESS
A. Pre-Planning for zoo4 West End Erent: A discussion on how to involve

businesses in the West End Event brought forth the idea for the Arts Committee
to send out a letter to ask the businesses to sponsor an artist or to provide a place
for a performance. Some Committee members thought to fund the tee-shirts and
the Committee would ask for donations in return for placing the business logo on
the back ofthe shirt, thus funding the tee-shirt. Deirdre volunteered to solicit
the businesses. Regarding venders Deirdre requested that the Committee
consider the Charter School be invited to participate. The Committee agreed.
Todd also offered information on the Culinary School of Monterey who is
interested. The Chair reminded the Committee that to be fair to the other local
schools, they should also have a chance for a food booth. The Committee felt by
consensus to see how this year's event work out and may be invites other schools
next year- It was agreed by the Committee to support a group show Friday night
at the Sanctuary Rock Gym oflocal artist that will be having open studios' the
next day. Deirdre brought the idea to the table of having films shorm during the
receptions on Friday night. Todd agreed to look into the cost. Johnny agreed to
contact the local artist to see who 'r,*'as going to participate. Todd is to contact
Steve Vagnini to book the bands, and to look into venders for the booze booth.
Deirdre was working on the food venders.

NEW BUSINESS
A. Discussion of Fiscal Year 2oo4-o5 Budget The Chair informed the Committee that

there very well might be cutbacks in the budget for the o4-o5 fiscal year. But the
Budget Committee had not made the' recommendations.

B. Consideration of Attendance to the July 2oo4 League of California Cities
Community Services Conference in Monterey: Deirdre, Jonny and Todd showed
interested to attend this eYent.

COMMITTEEMEMBERREPORTS/COMMENTS: none

ADJOURNMENA motion for adjournment was made by Deirdre, second by Todd at
8:r5 P.M. motion passed next meeting rvill be June 16 al 7:oo P.M. Sand City Council
Chambers.


